Donations by mail can be
sent to:

The Iris Network
Attn. Development
189 Park Avenue
Portland, ME 04102

For online donations visit:

www.theiris.org/donate

OR scan the QR code below.
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To learn about additional

ways to show your support - A

contact us by phone at
207-774-6273

email us at
giving @theiris.org

or visit
www.theiris.org/donate

The Iris Network is a
501(c)(3) nonprofit located
in Maine. Working in
partnership with the Maine
Division of the Blind and
Visually Impaired.
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Vision with no limits.

Serving people with vision
loss since 1905.



The leading causes of
vision loss, such as
macular degeneration,
diabetic retinopathy, and
glaucoma, can affect one's
ability to perform daily
activities such as reading,
driving, recognizing faces,
taking prescription
medication, paying bills,
and seeing fine objects.

We offer a variety of
services aimed at

assisting individuals to live
independently, enhance

their vocational skills,
maintain their current
employment, or even
pursue a new career path.

People who receive
services from The Iris
Network are taught new
ways to complete daily
tasks, which allow them to
maintain their independence
and avoid the need for
costly and unnecessary
nursing home care.

We also introduce and
provide instruction on how
to use various tools and
techniques, such as
magnifiers, Braille, labeling
methods, and devices that
convert text into audible
speech.

Our vision is to build a
world where no person is
limited by vision impairment
or blindness.

Thanks to the kindness and
generosity of people like
you, The Iris Network is
able to provide solutions
that can significantly
enhance the quality of life
for those affected by vision
loss.

We appreciate your
support!



